
 

Letter from the Bishop of Bedford dated July 6th 
 
I am delighted that we are now in a position to confirm that the Reverend Simon 
Dommett is to be your new Priest-in-Charge. Please could you announce this to the 
congregation at Goldington this Sunday, 8 July.  
 
Simon is currently Rector of the Astwick Vale Benefice in the Diocese of Peterborough.  
 
He trained for the ministry at St John’s Theological College, Nottingham. Prior to 
ordination he worked in Mechanical Design Engineering in Bedford. Simon is married to 
Heather and they have two grown up children Becca and Chris and two young 
grandchildren plus a little black Labrador called Millie. Simon and Heather are very 
excited about coming to share and work together with you.  
 
Simon will be licensed as your Priest-in-Charge at 7.30pm on Monday 5 November by 
Bishop Alan. In the meantime, you will remain very much in my prayers.  
 
Thank you for all the hard work that you and others have given to the parish and the 
mission of the Church during the vacancy.  
 

 


